NOV 20 199 544 nw 36 81 Okla City Okla 73112 nov 15.1973 Rep James Jones 327 Connon House Office Beeg Washington D.C. Dear Mr Jones; I am definately against the impeachment of therelet Niton. Iskink it would further Weaken weekenel to the extent we are derenly a feed pate nation, If this internal confusion isn't stopped Russia will control surity in our lountry. There is too much certification int men to not begin putting beer Thetion shead of a Political Party me mile our oil. Freedom as well as I hope you can and well to see you can to eliminate this Corruption and take seur Country from the contral of Rossies who passoguzes Naching but faces, yours tricky, Model Bussell the feel the pana way,

Rep James Jones

Dear Mr. Jones:

I am definitely against the impeachment of President Nixon. I think it would further weaken our country and we are already weakened to the extent we are now a second rate nation. If this internal confusion isn't stopped Russia will control everything in our country. There is too much corruption in both political parties. If the Congressmen do not begin putting our Nation ahead of a Political Party we will lose our freedom as well as our oil.

I hope you can and will do all you can to eliminate this corruption and take our country from the control of Russia who recognizes nothing but force.

Yours Truly,

Mabel Burrell

I know many others responsible citizens who fell the same way

November 19, 1973

Ms. Mabel Burrell 2544 N.W. 36 Street Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73112

Dear Ms. Burrell:

Your letter arrived while Congressman Jones is out of the country. As you may know, Mr. Jones was appointed to a special subcommittee of the House Armed Services Committee to gather facts about the Middle East with which to report back to the House of Representatives. The Congressman is presently in Egypt and Israel.

I am taking the liberty of acknowledging receipt of your letter, and I will bring your correspondence to Congressman Jones' personal attention immediately upon his return to the United States in late November.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen Kaplan Legislative Assistant